
   
 

Face masks:  
Guidance for faith organizations 
 

 Faith organizations such as churches should follow the same guidance for masks use as 

communities. 

 If possible, churches should try to avoid overcrowding and allow enough space so that each person 

can stand/sit one meter apart. 

 If possible, churches can offer remote sessions. 

 Church/faith-based guidance on mask use in the community should follow country guidance. 

 Medical masks should be left for medical professionals. 

 If a person is sick, they should stay home and not attend church services, while also contacting a 
health facility. This will help to stop the spread of COVID-19. 

 

   

Source: WHO and CDC 


